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Mark Dean
Attorney

September 3, 2015

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ~‘ ~ .i(’ ; :~. ~ ~ —

21 S. Fruit Street
Concord, NH 0330 1-24229

RE: NHEC Petition For License to Cross Public Waters (Lake Winnipesaukee,
Tuftonboro)

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed you will find the original and six copies of the PETITION OF NEW
HAMPSHIRE ELECTRIC COOPERATiVE, iNC. FOR LICENSE TO CROSS PUBLIC
WATERS (Lake Winnipesaukee, Tuftonboro).

A copy of this filing has been provided to the Office of the Consumer Advocate.

Electromc versions of the filed documents have been or will be emailed separately.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mark W. Dean

13 Samuel Drive
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

(603) 230-9955 • (603) 494-1032 (cell) • (603) 230-9669 (fax)

nidean@mdeanla w. net


